
Dec 28 

Whist: Tonight, Friday December 28, in the Village Hall at 7.30pm, our usual fortnightly 
whist drive with raffle. Refreshments included. 

New Year’s Party: To be held in the village hall, Monday December 31. We thought we 
would try something different this year and have a party to see in the New Year. This is 
being planned as a family event so bring the kids along. To encourage a community 
spirit we will have a, bring and share buffet. There will be party games for the children 
with prizes, a raffle, licensed bar and music into the small hours. Music and 
entertainment is being organised by Stephen Wheatley so look forward to a good 
evening. Tickets are £4 for adults, children under 16 are free. Call Carolyn, 01767 
640727, to arrange tickets and also to give an idea of what food you will be bringing. 

MMPS: The opening hours for the shop over the Christmas and New Year will be 
Monday December 24, Open; Tuesday 25 and Wednesday 26, Closed; Thursday 27, 
Friday 28 and Saturday 29,Open; Monday 31 December, Open;Tuesday January 1, 
2013, Closed. From Wednesday January 2 normal opening times will be resumed. 

Church Services: St John the Evangelist, Sung Communion, 11am 

 


